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B ALTIMORE G AS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY
P.O. BO X 147 s

B ALTIMOR E. M A RYLAN D 21203

Am7Mun E. LUNDVALL,JR.

wcs Passiosar
som, October 17, 1978

o

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Ccamission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19h06

ATTENTION: Eldon J. Brunner, Chief
Reactor Operations and lluclear Support Branch

Gentlemen:

This refers to your Inspection Reports 50-317/78-26 and 50-318/78-20
which transmitted an item of apparent non-compliance with NRC require-
ments. Enclosure (1) to this letter is a written statement in reply
to the item noted in Appendix "A" of your letter of October 6,1978.

Should you have further questions regarding this reply, we vill be
pleased to discuss them with you.
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Very truly yburs,
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A. E. Lundvall, Jr.
Vice President - Supply

AEL/LBR/mre
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1 ENCLOSURE (1)

1

REPLY TO NRC LETTER DATED OCTOBER 6. 1978 |
NRC INSPECTION REPORT 50-317/78-26: 50-318/78-20 ;

This event occurred because some Control Room Operators (CRO's) believed
that when Rad-Chem was informed of the inoperable containment particulate
monitor that the responsibility of ensuring compliance with the Technical
Specification passed on to them also. To clarify this policy, the Nuclear
Plant Engineer-Operations in a letter to all CRO's informed them that they
are always responsible for verifying compliance with Action Statement
requirements even though they may not actually perform them. This letter
was distributed on September 22, 1978, with a copy routed to Shift Super- cvisors and Senior Control Room Operators. It is believed this action is
sufficient to prevent a recurrence.
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